
 

 

June 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope that you all had a wonderful half term, it’s been lovely seeing the children again. It’s always 
great to see them arrive on their first day back with a smile. During the next few weeks, we will be 
talking to the children about transitioning to Reception. For those children who will be attending 
Coleridge reception, we will be taking them to the Reception classrooms to become familiar with the 
environment.  
 
Nursery Sport’s Day and party 
We are planning to hold our Nursery sport’s day on Thursday 18th July. This will take place in the 
afternoon from 1.30 – 3pm in the school grounds. Following the sports event, we would like to invite 
you all back to the Nursery for a summer picnic party, where we’ll have food, face painting, bubbles 
and lots more. I will send more information nearer the time. We hope that you can all make it.  
 
Stay and Play Sessions 
We will be holding our final stay and play sessions on Thursday 27th June. I will let you know when 
the sign-up sheet is up so that you can book your slot.  
 
Reception Places 
By now, you should have all returned the admission forms for your child’s Reception place. Over the 
next few weeks, we will be putting together classes for Reception.  As you can imagine, there is a lot 
of information that we have to consider when putting the classes together so we can’t always 
guarantee that your child will be placed with all of their friends. However, as we know the children 
so well, we try to ensure they have at least one of their friends with them in the same class. At the 
end of June, you will receive information from the school on who your child’s new teacher will be. 
You will then be invited to attend a picnic on either 9th or 10th July to meet your child’s teacher and 
other families from the class.  
 
Clothing and Sun cream 
With sunny weather hopefully on the way, we would suggest sending your child in to Nursery with a 
sun hat. We also have a basket in the office where we keep sun cream; if you would like your child to 
wear sun cream please bring some in with your child’s name clearly written on the bottle. We would 
also advise applying sun cream before your child comes to Nursery. 
 
Punctuality and Absences 
Please be reminded that collection time for Nursery is 3pm for children who do not stay for 
extended day. We would appreciate it if you could make sure that you collect on time as we have 
children in the Nursery after 3pm and we like to close the door as soon as possible. If you are 
running late please call the office to let them know. If your child is ill or is unable to attend Nursery 
please make sure you contact the school office in the morning.  
 
 

 

 



 

Dates for your Diary 

Stay and Play session – Thursday 27th June 9 - 9.45am and 2 - 2.45pm  
 
Summer fair – Saturday 29th June 
 
New Reception Class Picnics – Tuesday 9th and Wednesday 10th July 
 
Nursery parent meetings - Monday 15th and Wednesday 17th July 
 
Nursery Sports Day – Thursday 18th July 2.15pm 
 
 
Thank you 
The Nursery Team 


